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There are also some recommendations that either were not implemented, or that 
were not implemented exactly as PICRDI recommended they be.  In some cases, 
it was determined that a recommendation was either not operationally feasible 
or, given the passage of time, was no longer appropriate to the needs of Queen’s 
students, staff, and faculty. In other cases, a recommendation was implemented 
in a different manner than originally envisioned in the PIRCDI report, but with the 
same objective and effect as the original recommendation.  
 
We are grateful to the Queen’s community for their substantial efforts over the 
last five 


